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     We would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year.  While it is a new year, semester 1 is just winding down and exams will soon be starting.  Exams will run from January 23-27, 2017 with a storm date for Jan. 30th and turnaround day on Jan. 31st.  Semester 2 will begin February 1st.  

We are excited to offer a Computer Science course S2 as a result of a new computer lab in partnership with EECD.  This will see 30 new computers installed in our school.  


We are pleased to report that 21 families and 49 students benefited from the generosity of our community through the Christmas Mommies Organization.  Our community donated just shy of $17 000 for the 2016 campaign.

       Thank you to all who purchased cheese in December.  Once again our community came through with superb support and the fundraising campaign was a huge success.  We are hoping to have another cheese fundraising campaign before Easter so keep your eyes open for this.

       The deadline for yearbook pre-orders and personalized covers is Friday, February 10.  Cost is $40 for a regular book and $45 for personalization.  A deposit of $10 per book is required.  Contact nathan.hoyt@nbed.nb.ca with any questions.
       Our basketball teams are very busy playing games and tournaments.  We have eight teams playing out of the HHS gym this year: Senior Girls & Boys, Middle School Girls & Boys, Mini “A” Girls & Boys and Mini “B” Girls & Boys.  Playoffs and Provincials for all teams will be held in late February.  

       Special thanks to all volunteer coaches, drivers, scorekeepers and gate workers that make this busy schedule possible.  Thanks for all the fan support at home and away games.  

        Home games are advertised on the digital sign at the top of the HHS driveway.  Also a special thank you to businesses in the community for their financial support of our basketball teams.  We have ongoing annual financial sponsorship from Black’s/Harvey PharmChoice for our Senior Girls team, and Moffitt’s Irving Convenience for our Senior Boys team.  As well, we were able to purchase new Middle School basketball uniforms thanks to a generous full sponsorship from RSEI for Middle School Girls and from Harvey Insurance Ltd for Middle School Boys.  

       Please check the “Extracurricular-Athletics” link on the HHS website for team schedules and weekly updates.  

       Remember to check the HHS website for school news, daily announcements, sports updates and weekly team schedules. The address is http://harveyhighschool.nbed.nb.ca.  





Tina Noble





Vice-Principal

CALENDAR

 Jan. 23-27  High School Exams 
Jan. 30, 31  Turnaround Days 
Feb. 1          High School Second Term Begins 
Feb. 24        Teachers’ Professional Learning- No     

                     students 

Mar. 6-10    March Break 
Apr. 10        Parent/Teacher Interviews- No   

                     students 
Apr. 28        Teachers’ Professional Learning- No 

                     students 
May 5          Subject Council- No students 
May 22 Victoria Day 
June 23 Last day of classes- Graduation

